
Principal: Mr Chris Barratt 
 Summerhill Academy 

Plummers Hill 
St George  

Bristol 
BS5 7JU 

Tel: 0117 903 0347 
Email: info@sa.clf.uk 

Website: www.summerhillacademy.clf.uk 
 
 

    

Part of the 

kind | safe | respectful | learning 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As you will be aware, from the most recent communication ‘Learning Outside of the 

Classroom’, Year 6 will be visiting the Natural History Museum in London on Friday 9 

December 2022, which will provide an exciting and educational opportunity to further 

enhance Year 6 curriculum learning. 

 

Children will be required to wear full school uniform and will need to bring a packed 

lunch (along with a bottle of water) in a school bag. Children in receipt of Pupil Premium 

funding will be provided with a school packed lunch; if you do not require this, please notify 

the office team as soon as possible so that we are able to amend this.  

The use of mobile phones will not be permitted on this trip. If children arrive to school with 

mobile phones, we will store these safely in school and return to children at the end of the 

day. 

 

If your child has medication in school (such as an inhaler or epi-pen), this will accompany 

the class teacher for the duration of the trip.  

 

The coach will be departing from Summerhill Academy at 7:30am. Therefore, children 

should arrive to school between 7am-7:15am to ensure a prompt departure.  

 

We will depart London at 2:30pm. Our estimated arrival to Summerhill Academy is 

between 4:30pm-5pm, however, class teachers will provide further communication to 

update on arrival times on the day via Class Dojo. All children must be collected from 

school at this time by an adult.  

 

The cost of the trip is £15.50 and should be paid in full via SCOPAY by Friday 2 

December. Payment will also be considered as permission for your child to attend the trip.  

 

Further information regarding expectations will be provided via Class Dojo in the upcoming 

weeks.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

The Year 6 Team. 
 


